
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

FOR STUDENTS USING SCHOOL TRANSPORT 
 

As the State Assembly Elections are scheduled on Saturday 25th Nov. 2023, a good number 
of School Taveras have been acquired by the Election Department for 03 days – 23rd, 24th, 
25th November 2023. 

The Vehicles acquired are – B-1, B-10, B-12, B-14, B-15, B-17 & B-20 
Those parents whose wards are commuting on the above vehicles are requested to drop  them to 
school in the morning & pick them up in the afternoon from school on 23rd & 24th November 2023.  
 

We seek your Support & Cooperation for the above 2 days as these are unavoidable circumstances. 
Inconvenience is regretted.  
 

❖ Saturday, 25th November 2023 will be a holiday for all. 
 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0078 
22nd November, 2023 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


